
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
February 28, 2024 

      

Open Houses – Proposed Coastal Development Permit Area 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is working to improve the steps for approving new coastal 
development. The proposed development permit area (DPA) outlines requirements to reduce the impact 
of coastal flooding as early as possible. The RDN Board gave two readings to official community plan 
amendment bylaws for Areas A, E, G and H and Zoning Bylaw No. 500 in 2023, and is seeking public input.  

How Can You Get Involved?  

Residents are invited to review and provide feedback on the proposed bylaws to create a new DPA by 
attending an upcoming open house below. The core information provided will be the same at each one. 
 

Thursday, March 7 
6 to 8 p.m.  
Electoral Area G  
Oceanside Place Arena, Multipurpose Room  
830 Island Hwy W, Parksville  

Thursday, March 14 
6 to 8 p.m.  
Electoral Area G  
Qualicum Beach Civic Centre 
747 Jones St, Qualicum Beach  

 
Unable to Attend an Open House?  

To learn more about the project, read the proposed bylaws and to provide comments online, visit 
getinvolved.rdn.ca/admin/projects/coastal-flood-hazard-dpa. 
   
 

For more information, please contact: 

 Development and Emergency Services 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6510 or 1-877-607-4111 

 askplanning@rdn.bc.ca 

 


